
Stuff-A-Bus with Toys

Festival of

Giving
Three Charities for All
Drive-thru /drop off Giving
December 13th, 2020 • Noon to 4:00pm
Location: St John UCC Palatine
Corner of Algonquin and Roselle Roads

Three charities join us this holiday season bringing hope to those in need. 
Drive thru and donate to one or all of these charities. See how to donate 
what is needed in the lists below.  Masks and social distancing are required.

Brighten a child’s Christmas with an unwrapped toy (ages infant to 14 yrs/NO plush toys please) 
for The Thomas J Boyle Memorial Foundation to distribute to our Military Veteran Community, 
First Responders, Service Industry, Fisher House and Comer Children's Hospital. 
For more info visit: tjboylefoundation.org

Food Pantry –Palatine Township
The Food Pantry serves hundreds of families each month.  Items donated should be non-
perishable items.  Immediate needs are: Coffee, Tea, Laundry Soap, Dish Soap, Paper Towels, 
Kleenex, Toothpaste, Deodorant, Body Wash, Hand Soap, Refried Beans & Diapers sizes 3, 5, 6. 
For a complete list visit: palatinetownship-il.gov/programs-assistance/food-pantry/

Socks for the Sole
We are adding hats, scarves, and waterproof mittens/gloves to our Socks for the Sole drive for 
several of the surrounding homeless facilities.  We will continue to collect new, dark-colored socks 
until we reach our goal of 1,750 pairs by the end of 2021 in celebration of our church’s 175th 
anniversary.  For more info on our Socks for the Sole Campaign visit: StJohnUCCPalatine.org
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